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August 20, 2024 

Dear Nassakeag Kindergarten Families, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of an important update regarding our upcoming 
Nassakeag Kindergarten Playdate. 

Due to unexpected damage from the storm, we regret to inform you that the Kindergarten Playdate 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 21 has been canceled.  At this time, the safety and well-being of our 
students and families is our top priority.   

In light of this change, we have made all necessary materials and information available on our school website. You 
can access these resources through the following link: Nassakeag Kindergarten Playdate. This will include details 
on school procedures, necessary supplies, and other important information to help you prepare for the start of the 
school year.  You can also access your child’s kindergarten teacher assignment by logging into the Infinite Campus 
Portal using the following link:  Three Village Campus Portal.  This information will be available on Wednesday, 
August 21 by 9 am.   

We understand that this may be disappointing news, and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. Our team is working diligently to resolve the situation as quickly as possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Nassakeag satellite office at (631) 
730-4400. If you have any questions about upcoming PTA events, please contact PTANassakeag@gmail.com. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our kindergarten community. 

Warm regards, 

Heather Levine 
Proud Principal 
Nassakeag Elementary School 
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